WHEREAS ,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS ,

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FOR THE STATE COLLEGES
1280 ASYLUM AVENUE HARTEORD, CONNECTICUT 06105

RESOLUTION
concerning
GIFT FOR CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE

November 1, 19Tk

The Honorable Mieczyslaw Karas, Rektor of the Jagiellonilan
University in Krawkow, Poland, was unable to attend the
dedication ceremonies for the new Science and Technology
Building, Nicholas Copernicus Hall; and

Rektor Karas arranged to send Professor Eugeniusz Rybka
of the Janiellonian University faculty especially for the
dedication ceremonies as his personal representative; and

Rektor Karas sent as gifts to Central Connecticut State
College a bronze medal struck to commemorate Copernican
Year - 1973, in celebration of the 500th Anniversary of
the birth of Nicholas Copernicus, Jagiellonian University's
most distinguished alumnus; and the first volume of a
facsimile edition of the works of Copernicus (Mikotaj
Kopernik, Dzieta Wszystkie, Warsaw PWN, 1972); therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED, That the Board of Trustees acknowledge these gifts

and the kindness of Rektor Karas in arranging for the visit
of Dr. Rybka and requests the Executive Secretary to convey
its appreciation to The Honorable Mieczyslaw Karas, Rektor
of the Jagiellonian University in Krakow, Poland.

A Certified True Copy:

James A. Frost
Executive Secretary
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CENTRAL CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE
Hew Bpifain, Connecficuf

Office of the President November 25, 1974

AIR MAIL

The Honorable Mieczyslaw Karas, Rektor RE CEIVED

Jagiellonian University

Krakow, Poland DEC 2 1974
BOArD OF TRUSTEES

Dear Rektor Karas: . FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

I am most pleased to send the enclosed Resolution from the Board
of Trustees for the State Colleges, the governing board for Central, as
an indication of their appreciation for the beautiful gifts from Jagiellonian
University that were presented to our College by Professor Rybka at the
dedication of Copernicus Hall. We are deeply appreciative of these gifts
and especially appreciative of your sending Professor Dr. Rybka to
represent you and Jagiellonian University at this most import event in
the life of our College.

I hope that it will be my pleasure to show you Copernicus Hall at
any time you can visit our College and our country.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

L SO

F. Don James
President

fdj:ma

enclosure

cc: Mrs. Bernice Niejadlik, Chairman, Board of Trustees
Dr. J. Frost, Executive Secretary, Board of Trustees +
Professor Dr. Eugeniusz Rybka
Mr. Robert Massman, Elihu Burritt Library
Professor Stanislaus Blejwas, Polish Studies




